

D'Whight Gary Davidson

BE IT REMEMBERED:

That D'Whight Gary Davidson was born on December 3, 1984 at St. Mary's Hospital in Long Beach and died on March 18, 2004.

That he was taking classes at the Conservation Corp of Long Beach in heavy construction.

That his hobby was writing music and he was involved in church activities.

That he worked to help supplement his family's income and was considered a pillar of strength for his family.

That D'Whight was so committed to making a change in his life that after failing to get into the Conservation Corp the first time, he reapplied and came back with a very positive attitude.

That he is survived by his mother, Virginia Gunns and his sister, Lashate.

It is entirely fitting and proper that the Mayor and the members of the Long Beach City Council adopt this memorial resolution for D'Whight Gary Davidson, for his lifetime of dedicated service and for the exemplary life which he led, as an expression of their deep and heartfelt sympathy and cause the same to be entered and perpetuated in the official records of the City.

Adopted this 4th day of May, 2004

Beverly O'Neill Mayor Jackie Kell Councilwoman, Fifth District

Bonnie Lowenthal Councilmember, First District Laura Richardson Councilwoman, Sixth District

Dan Baker Councilmember, Second District Tonia Reyes Uranga Councilmember, Seventh District

Frank Colonna Vice Mayor, Third District Robert Webb Councilmember, Eighth District

Dennis Carroll Councilmember, Fourth District Val Lerch Councilmember, Ninth District





PROCLAMATION

presented for

Water Awareness Month

May 2004

- Whereas, water is the lifeblood of California's economy and quality of life; and
- Chereas, water is the City's most precious natural resource; and
- Whereas, water is essential for health, food, recreation, industry, the environment, and for life itself, and the quality of our lives depends upon an adequate supply of water; and
- **(Whereas**, each of us needs to do our part to preserve this precious natural resource by becoming more involved in the effort to conserve water; and
- Whereas, we are calling upon each citizen to help protect our source waters from pollution;
- (Whereas, the City has no greater need for dependable infrastructure than that of its water distribution and wastewater collection systems; and
- Whereas, we ask each citizen to help protect and preserve the City's water and wastewater infrastructure by limiting the disposal of grease and other corrosive elements through household drains; and
- **Chereas**, the City of Long Beach is committed to assuring that its citizens have a clear, safe, and constant supply of water both now and in the future;
- Now, Cherefore, I, Beverly O'Neill, Mayor of the City of Long Beach, on behalf of the Long Beach City Council, do hereby proclaim May 2004 as Water Awareness Month and urge the citizens of Long Beach to support the effort to conserve our water resources and to assure that this precious natural resource remains available for us, our children, and our environment.



Bevery O'Neill MAYOR

Dated: May 4, 2003



presented to

Cinco de Mayo Clanning Committee

In recognition and appreciation of the Long Beach Cinco de Mayo Planning Committee for planning and coordinating the 19th Annual Cinco de Mayo Festival. We applaud your tremendous effort to bring us a splendid three-day festival that celebrates part of our rich diversity and unity. Your hard work in the past has brought us great music, dances, and contests. We are honored to have your participation in the City's rich heritage.



wert Peicl Beverly O'Neill MAYOR

Laura Richardson Councilwoman, Sixth District

Dated: May 4, 2004